
 
Reimbursed another two Beneficiaries from the IPARD Program under the Fifth 

Public Call (03/2011) 
 

Following the successful implementation of the 
investments, two beneficiaries who have signed 
Contract with the Agency for allocation of 
funds under Public Call 03/2011 from the 
IPARD Program have obtained EU funds for 
rural development.  
 
The Agency for Financial Support of the 
Agriculture and Rural Development has paid 
251.253,00 denars to the Beneficiary DOOEL 
AL JUNAJTID from Resen for reconstruction of orchards. Out of the totally paid funds, 
188.439,50 denars are from the EU Budget and 62.813,50 denars from the Budget of RM. 
 
The Agency has paid to the Beneficiary wholesale and retail DZSPUT AGRO ACEVSKI 
DOOEL import-export from Bitola 211.447,50 denars, out of which 158.585,50 denars 
are funds from the EU Budget and 52.862,00 denars are from the Budget of RM. The 
funds are for investments for reconstruction of orchards.  
     
 


